
i

FEB 0 01993,

Docket No. 50-312

Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station
Sacramento Municipal Utility District
14440 Twin Cities Road
Herald, California 95638-9799

Attention: Mr. G. Carl Andognini
Chief Executive Officer, Nuclear

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION

This letter refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. M. Cillis of
this office on January 4-8, 1988, January 20, 1988, and February 2, 1988, of
activities authorized by NRC License No. OPR-54 and to the discussions of our
findings held by Mr. Cillis with Mr. R. Croley'and other members of your staff
at the conclusion of the inspection on January 8, 1988 and January 20, 1988.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspector.

No violations with NRC requirements were identified within the scope of this
inspection.

|In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure i

will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
,

l
Should you have any quastions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to '

discuss them with you.
1

Sincerely, j,,

Ihc Apiuk |
' '

F. A. enslawski, Chief l
Emergency Preparedness and

diological Protection Branch

Inspection Report No. 50-312/88-01

cc w/ enclosure:
S. Crunk, SMUD
J. Vinquist, SMUD
R. Croley, SMUD
State of CA

8802230156 880209
PDR ADOCK 05000312
0 DCD

IEO&, b



. . .-.

*
s

'FEB 0 91988'

,

2-

bec w/ enclosure:
RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIOS) (IE06)
D._Persinko, NRR
. Project Inspector
Resident Inspector
G. Cook
B. Faulkenberry
J. Martin
Docket File

bec w/o enclosure:
LFMB
M. Smith
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